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The environmental study for the project is progressing.  We have completed 
the wetland mapping and are assessing potential wetland impacts.  A consult-
ant is investigating potential cultural resources in the area.  Archaeological 
surveying of the area is expected to continue in the summer and we may be 
requesting access to private property in order to complete this effort.   
 
We appreciate the many good comments we received at the open house last 
June.  We are currently evaluating design alternatives and expect to be ready 
to present a proposed design in April.  We will be seeking further feedback 
from the public and the environmental process will continue until a preferred 
alternative is approved. 


